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The government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela hereby 
strongly condemns the double suicide attack against a police station in 
Al Midan neighbourhood, located at the South of Damascus – Syrian 
Arab Republic, which has produced to date 15 persons dead and 20 
injured among policemen and civilians. 
 
Venezuela once more reiterate its firm condemnation of this kind of 
brutal actions and reaffirms its total rejection to terrorism in any form 
and those who support it with the purpose to undermine the 
determination and courage of the Syrian people and government in 
their fight to free their country from the serious sectarian and 
exclusionary threat represented by the authors of these attacks. 
 
In this regard, the government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela 
expresses its most heartfelt condolences to the government of the 
Syrian Arab Republic, its people and the families of the victims and 
reaffirms its full solidarity and brotherhood in the light of these attacks.  
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